DOCID# 57761

ADEQ

A R K AN S A S
Department of Environmental Quality

June 10, 2010

Waste Management of Arkansas

Attn: Mr. Kevin Gardner, General Manager
2210 Waste Management Drive
Springdale, Arkansas 72762

RE: Return of Permit Modification Application
Waste Management of Arkansas — Eco-Vista Transfer Station
Permit Number: 0023-STSW-MC AFIN: 72-00144
Cross Reference: 51442, 51952, 53304

Dear Mr. Gardener:

After review of the application documents and consideration of multiple deficiency notifications
referenced above, ADEQ is closing review of the application submitted on January 14, 2008. In
accordance with Regulation 22.304(b), the application is considered returned and will no longer
be considered. When deficiency items are addressed, the application may be resubmitted at any
time in accordance with all regulatory requirements in effect at that time.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (501) 682-0601.

Sincerely,

v

Bryan Leamons, P.E.
Engineer Supervisor

ce: Roger Lawrence, Chief SWMD
Heidi Love, Inspector Supervisor SWMD
Justin Sparrow, District Field Inspector SWMD
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